
PROVIDER ALERT

RESIDENTIAL SERVICE FEE
SCHEDULE UPDATES

NOVEMBER 22, 2019

The substance use provider fee schedule has been updated to accurately reflect the
rate increase for levels of care 3.3 - 3.7WM as well as the room & board rates for
residential providers. Per COMAR 10.09.06 recent update, this rate was effective on July
1, 2019. 
 
What's next?
If the provider billed a higher rate on their claim submission then Beacon Health Options
will reprocess claims and pay the adjusted rate up to the newly increased rate. No further
action is necessary by the provider. 

If the provider billed the rate that was listed on the previous fee schedule and your costs
were higher than that service, then you will need to rebill the claim in order to get the
updated rate.
 
In this case, the provider may either submit a corrected claim or void the original claim
and resubmit if your costs were higher than the covered rate for this service.

Click here to access SUD Fee Schedule Updated 7.1.19
Click here to access SUD 8-507 PWC PT-54 Updated 7.1.19

 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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